
From: May Saleeby
Sent: 1/25/2015 10:50:30 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: Haley, Nikki
Subject: Squatter's  Right

         
        Dear Governor Haley

        I am coming to you seeking help in solving my housing issue.  My house needs repair 
ASAP.   As a constituent I approached my legislators cause I live in their district.   After hearing 
my story.  Congressman Tom Rice said: Have the house put in your name first and then, we will 
help you with the federal agencies. 
USDA  has already send me an application cause I am eligible for assistance.  I did not submit it 
cause I am not in possession  of the DEED yet.     
I turned to Senator Lindsey Graham to help me in Squatter's Right  thinking it is a federal issue.   
After hearing my story he said this is not a federal issue,  
this is a South Carolina  issue. He suggests to talk to Governor Nikki Haley asking her to pass 
the "Squatter's  Right Law"   that's all what it takes.  
        Now dear governor Haley  I am putting my concern into your hands trusting that you are not 
going to deceive me, so I will be living in a safe house without worry of disasters ... Then I will 
register the house in the Department of Archives and History,  that will end my struggle and I will 
live happily ever 
after like a "Fairy Tale" story.  
        Looking forward to hearing from you.

        Respectfully submitted

        May Hayek-Saleeby 


